
METRORAIL PLANT MAINTANCE MATS LEASING and CLEANING SERVICES 
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Due on 06- 24-2015 
Hard Copy Price: $0.00 
DBE Participation Goal: 0% 

Synopsis: 

Request for Proposal (RFP) CQ15216/JWC – METRO MATS Leasing and Cleaning 
Services  
 
Washington Metropolitan Area Transit Authority (WMATA) requires services of a 
qualified contractor to provide Mats leasing and Mats cleaning services for all metro 
facilities, bus and rail stations.  Requirements are described in IFB CQ15216/JWC: 
Requirements include description of requirements for providing lease of walk off floor 
mats and mats cleaning services for various locations throughout Maryland, Northern 
VA and Washington, D. C. Specific service locations are identified in the solicitation.      
 
Mats dedicated for the use in this contract, during the life of this contract, may not be 
used in any other facility that is not included in this contract.  All mats must be of rubber 
backing. All mats placed on carpeted areas must have cleated (ribbed or nipple type) 
rubber backing to keep mats from sliding. 
 
 
 
The IFB is available on WMATA website.  Questions regarding the IFB must be received 
by noon June 15, 2015.  Please submit all questions to Contract Administrator, Joe 
Cumpian, via email at jwcumpian@wmata.com.  Questions cannot be answered after 
specified time and date.   
 
Due date for receipt of Proposals will be June 24, 2015  
 
Before responding to this solicitation, vendors must be registered in the WMATA Vendor 
Registration System (VRS). To register, visit our website at www.wmata.com. For 
registration assistance only, please call Mr. Phillip Barrett, Jr. at (202)962-1408. 
 


